



Office of the Minister for Transport

Our ref

MC54425

4 JAN 2011

Mr Paul French Co-convenor Central Business District Bicycle Users Group GPO Box 2104 Brisbane Old 4001

Dear Mr French

Thank you for your letter of 17 December 2010 to the Honourable Rachel Nolan MP, Minister for Transport, about the first meeting of the Queensland Bicycle Council (QBC).

Advice has been sought and a reply will be forwarded to you at the earliest opportunity.

Yours sincerely

**Rob Hillier** 

**Director (Government Services)** 

ABN 65 959 415 158